


 

7. Each SDOs are requested to submit the name and DepED email of 
participants not later than October 23, 2020 thru this e-mail address: 
hrdd.depedcar@gmail.com. For inquiries and clarifications, please contact 
HRDD Chief Jennifer Ande at jennifer.ande@deped.gov.ph or Laureen 

Likigan at laureen.likigan@deped.gov.ph 

 




